Debra Thompson

From:

none none <feraltmcloud@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, December 7, 2020 7:22 AM

To:

Assembly; Stephen Giesbrecht; Debra Thompson; Jody Tow; Karl Hagerman

Subject:

December 7 meeting

Again, I support and urge your continued active encouragement to mitigate the rise in Covid 19 exposure in the Borough. Whether masking, social distancing, hand washing, increased asymptomatic testing both at the airport and elsewhere, local efforts have been successful. Masking at the post office has greatly increased. Use of face coverings and is to be applicated. Offering face coverings and hand sanitizer at public facilities wherever people stand in line seems to be a successful effort as well.

Additional education will be a positive step, including an information dashboard.as well as regular testing at the airport, care facilities and elsewhere.

Please encourage and support efforts of the EOC. Our low rates of infection will surely be attributed to these efforts.

Thank you for your continued diligence, keep it up.

Nancy Strand 907 772 4872